M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Matthew Turner, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
February 11, 2021
RE:
Change Order #1 – Boone County High Reno-Add, BG #20-183

This Change Order is as follows:
Proposal 1 – Removing footings that were uncharted from
a greenhouse which existed many years ago.  ADD $1,610

Proposal 2R2 – Adding chemical stabilization to an area of an
area of influence two feet under the building pad.  The test borings
and field testing up to a week or two prior to final grading was
indicating that chemical stabilization was not required; however, 
during the final proof roll stages, the soil had above acceptable
amounts of deformation and to stay on schedule it was determined
the best course of action was to provide cement stabilization.  This
change order also includes credits for not having to undercut the
entire 2’ area as well.  ADD $35,311.

Proposal 3 – An uncharted water line which had softened a large area
of the subgrade underneath the building area had to be cut out
and new dry material had to be compacted.  ADD $3,103

Total for Change Order:
$40,024.00

I recommend the board accept Change Order #1, as presented.

